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OPTiM Will Move to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange 
 

OPTiM is proud to announce that on October 15, 2015, it was confirmed that the company will move 
its stock listing from the Mothers market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange to the exchange's first section. 
OPTiM will be officially listed on the first section of the TSE from October 22, 2015. 

 

With this announcement, OPTiM would like express its sincere appreciation to everyone who has 
contributed to the company throughout the years. 

 

From now on, by offering IoT platform services, OPTiM strives to grow by creating a management 
platform for all network devices. 

 

OPTiM would like to extend its deepest gratitude to everyone for their continued support. 

 

For more information about OPTiM's move to the first section of the TSE, please visit the Japan 
Exchange Group's website:   http://www.jpx.co.jp/english/ 


